Dear Homeowner 

I just wanted to let you know that we have just listed a property near you at [10 Smith Street].  I am writing to you, just in case you get worried about any unusual activity in the street. Cars will be driving past and slowing down to look at this home, as well as homes in the area. 

I wanted to reassure you that this is a normal occurrence.  

This happens as a result of our marketing, as we let our VIP buyers know first about any properties listed for sale, before the for sale sign goes up.  

If you have any questions, or you would like a market appraisal on your home, please call me on [0412 210 ***] and I can call over one day to meet you.  

If you know of anyone that might be interested in buying the home, please give them my card and I can arrange to take them through as well as put them on the VIP list so they can be informed about new listings. 
Thank you 


Regards
 
Your name
Your phone number 
Your website

